



A Message from Tia-Lynn Leong Operations Manager

Aloha Everyone! As we reach the halfway point of the year, we want to express our heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering loyalty and support. Your trust drives our commitment to providing exceptional financial products and services that cater to your unique journey.

Our Operations team has been diligently working behind the scenes, listening to your feedback and expanding our innovative solutions to enhance your banking experience from anywhere, anytime. We are excited to introduce new features, including Mobile Wallet, which allow you to add your HOCU cards to your smartphone and make payments with just an easy tap. Additionally, our new External Transfer feature enables you to easily move money between your HOCU account and accounts at other financial institutions. These enhancements offer the flexibility to manage your finances seamlessly and securely, no matter where life takes you.

With summer travel in full swing, we understand the increased risk of card fraud. Please utilize our latest tools and monitor your card transactions through the HOCU Cards app for added security and to detect any unauthorized activity. Enjoy the convenience and peace of mind knowing that HOCU is here to protect and support you at every step of your financial journey.

From all of us at HOCU, we hope you have a wonderful rest of 2024.

Mahalo,

UPCOMING EVENTS

Hew Lyne Ling



HOCU School Supply Drive: Last Day for Donations is July 15!

All donations go directly to HUGS Hawaii and over 400 local children and their families. For more information, go to myhocu.com.

SIGN UP FOR HOCU BLOOD DRIVE





Join us for our next Blood Drive on August 16, 2024 from 9:00 am - 2:00 pm at our Moiliili Branch Community Room. Every drop counts, and your contribution could be the difference between life and death for someone in need. By donating blood, you're not just giving blood; you're giving hope, comfort, and a chance at a better tomorrow for our community.



Free Estate Planning Seminar Saturday, July 20

10 am - 11 am

Join Dean Park from Estate Planning Group on Saturday, July 20 from 10 am - 11 am at the Moiliili Branch for this educational event about the estate planning process.

Click <u>here</u> to learn more.



Free Medicare 101 Seminar Saturday, August 24 10 am - 11 am

Join Taryn Kumamoto from Premier Benefit Consultants for a free Medicare seminar at our Moiliili Branch on Saturday, August 24th at 10 am. More details on registration coming soon via myhocu.com.

OTHER

September Staff Meeting

Our next staff meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 17, 2024

All HOCU Branches will open at 10:30 am for members.

Upcoming Holidays

The credit union will be closed in observance of the following holidays:

Independence Day Thursday, July 4

Labor Day Monday, September 2

Please visit www.myhocu.com for more info on our hours.

Go to <u>myhocu.com/blood-drive</u> and learn how you can sign up to donate blood.

HOCU HOSTS SHRED-IT DAY



On April 20th, HOCU hosted the first Shred-It Day of the year for community members. This event also coincided with Earth Day and the end of tax season.

We completely filled the truck and securely destroyed and recycled over 8,000 pounds of paper! Mahalo to our staff and volunteers who participated. Stay tuned for our next Shred-It Day coming in October!

KEEP TRACK WITH HOCU CARDS APP



Did you know we have the HOCU Cards app? It's your all-in-one tool for managing your debit and credit cards on the go! Easily view transactions, make payments, report lost cards, and set alerts—all from your mobile device. Registration is quick and secure with multi-factor authentication, ensuring topnotch security and peace of mind.

Click the links below to download the HOCU Cards app for <u>iOS</u> and <u>Android</u> mobile devices now!



